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3/13/25 Recycling Committee Meeting Minutes

7:11pm Meeting Start
Attendees: Tessa, Jamie, Bart

Guest: Bruce from sustainability commission
Tessa inquiring with Bruce regarding Virginia's interest in electric town vehicles
- new electric loader being demoed at transfer station discussed

Prior meeting notes approved unanimously
-did Tom send a letter to the parks department regarding our question from last meeting? (can
parks dept require groups to mandate recycling and use of compostable serviceware as a
condition of permit for use of Groton fields/facilities?)
-Does the Town of Groton mandate residential recycling?

-floor open for suggestions and general brainstorm of RC focus and projects for 2025

-Update map of Transfer Station, Matt Waterman has offered to update our current map to
reflect any changes to TS layout.

-Update videos online explaining Transfer Station (battery recycling, any other changes),
Ashley Ducet has offered her assistance with videos.

-Bruce suggests that we contact town IT (Mike) about future meeting times so that doors can
be unlocked automatically instead of having to be manually opened.

Meeting adjourns, 8:05pm

On Tue, Mar 11, 2025 at 1:10 PM TessaDavid <Recycle@charter.net> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Our next meeting is Thursday, March 13th at 7 pm at Groton Town Hall with the agenda
below. Attached are Tom’s draft minutes from our last meeting. Bart’s turn to take minutes.
 
Town Clerk please reserve the small meeting room and post our meeting agenda below.
Thank you.
 
Tessa
 
Groton Recycling Committee Meeting
Thursday, March 13th at 7 pm at Groton Town Hall, small meeting room.
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Agenda

Welcome

Review prior meeting minutes

Follow up on:

letter to Parks Department

mandatory residential recycling bylaw

 

Determine projects to focus on.

Adjourn

 

 

 


